



Important Reminder: Don't Risk Losing Your <<SubsidyAccountAbbreviatedName>>.

Medicare Open Enrollment starts October 15 and ends December 7, 2023

Dear <<FirstName>><<LastName>>,

This is your annual reminder that your <<Cli>ClientName>> <<SubsidyAccountLongName>> (<<SubsidyAccountAbbreviatedName>>) requires you to use Via Benefits Insurance Services if you need to change your current individual Medicare plan. If you use another entity to change your individual plan, like an insurance broker, or even directly from the insurance carrier, you risk losing your <<SubsidyAccountAbbreviatedName>>.

Happy with your plan? Keep your plan!

*if coverage offered next year.

Need a change? Use Via Benefits! Keep your plan healthy!

It renews automatically!*

